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Recommended Draft 

I would like to strongly recommend that the design standards recommended by SMILE be included
and added to DOZA in order that improved building design would be required in
Sellwood-Moreland. I have been a resident in this area for 30 years and have witnessed a multitude
of 4 and 5 story boxy apartment buildings being build within our community. These buildings, as
their currently being constructed, do not fit the character of our neighborhood and tend to undermine
our liveability .
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